
June 2019

Important INFO!

Toddler Town 

Graduation is 

Friday June 21st

@645pm
LAGOS BANQUETS 

MORE INFO!

Tuition payments  due on 1st & 15th

of every month 
Update all contact phone numbers, 

emails and cell providers  and please 
update 

Your Childs Cubby as our city changes 
weather daily !!!

REMINDER !!!!! Remember to sign in/out 
your child daily as it is a DCFS mandate 

through the state of Illinois. 
Please see your child’s teacher if you 

have any questions ☺☺☺

Hello all and happy JUNE , We want to take this time 
and congratulate our students on their upcoming 

graduation on Friday June 21st @ 645pm at LAGOS 
BANQUETS. If your child is graduating they have to be 

picked up by 3pm on Friday June 21st . Your child 
should have been assigned a leave date as we can not 

keep them until the FALL. 
Have you received your child’s leave date if your 

leaving in the FALL ? If not, please see your child’s 
teacher to avoid a $300 cancellation fee.  Graduates 

can not stay until SEPTEMBER/FALL. 

Make sure credit cards are up to date and to make 
payments on 1st & 15th of every month

2 weeks notice is needed in writing to avoid $300 
cancellation fee. 

Chocolate money is due – See Robert in the office 
for more details ☺☺☺☺☺☺☺

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To



Our class had an awesome month of learning in the month of MAY! We studied all things 
science. We learned about animals and their habitats, weather, cause and effect and 

the human body. We had some great projects with these themes which entailed rainbow 
cups and a rain jar. There may be some future scientists in our class so stay on the 

lookout☺☺☺. The month of June is going to be an exciting month for our class! 1st off 
we will be gradating on the 21st as well as having a fun spirit week celebrating our time 
at Toddler Town Daycare! Formal invitations have been passed out for the extravaganza 
and we will be ordering the children’s caps and gowns soon. The graduation fee will be 
$60. The money will be due June 6, 2019. If the graduation fee has not been turned in 
by then, your child will not be able to graduate. All children need to be picked up by 
3pm on the 21st in order for us to prepare for the party. If you have and questions or 

concerns please see Mr. Robert or myself and we will be happy to help. 

Happy Summer, everyone! I can't believe summer is upon us! To recap the 
month of May, we reviewed our letters from N-Z as well as the concept of 

more/less. We also began our opposites and positions by reviewing the concept 
of big/little and on/off. We also celebrated Mother's day by making special gifts 
for our moms. For the month of June, we will continue reviewing our opposites 

and positions by discussing the topics of inside/outside, short/long, and 
back/front. We will also celebrate the beginning of summer with various 

summer projects as well as with a beach party. We will celebrate Father's Day 
as well by making our father figures something special. It should be a great 

month! Happy Summer!
Ms. Taga

What a magnificent month of May! To recap this month, the Explorers learned 
about spelling and writing their names, the letter “Ww” and the number 14. We 
also talked about kites, different trees and different rainforest animals. We will 
continue working on ABC’S and Numbers, spelling the names and writing them. 

We will be entering summer in the month of June, so we will be working on 
summer art projects, enjoying some fun science projects and focusing on the 
letters X and Y. We will also talk about dads and create Father’s Day gifts for 

our fathers. The weather will be hot and we will be enjoying more of the 
outdoors so put sunscreen on your child before coming to school. Also, be sure 
to update your child’s cubbies with the appropriate clothing. If you have any 

questions, please feel free to contact me at 773-622-9433 Ext. 25 or email me at 
mss.cintya@gmail.com

mailto:mss.cintya@gmail.com


May was a fun month for the Bumblebees as we enjoyed working on our Mother’s 
Day activities along with other arts and crafts throughout the RAINY month . 
We continued to review the alphabet and we were able to identify more from 

less using different manipulatives throughout the class. Also, we had fun 
learning about aquatic animals.  For the month of June, we will continue 

reviewing our alphabet, colors, shapes and numbers in Spanish and English. We 
will talk about Father’s Day and we will discuss during circle time what dads or 

father figures do for us. We hope to enjoy more of the outdoors so please 
parents, be sure to bring necessary outdoor attire and utilize your child’s 

blue/clear bags for their sweaters or home toys. If you have any questions, feel 
free to contact me at 773-622-9433 Ext. 23

Hello June and goodbye May! Such a great feeling to finally have summertime 
around the corner. May was feeling a lot like April showers then May flowers 
but here we are welcoming June. May was such a success with only having 
Mother’s Day and Memorial Day to embrace us now can embrace all those 
wonderful fathers out there and our graduates. Our graduates have been 

practicing for their graduation ceremony which will be June 21st at 6:45 pm 
at LAGOS BANQUETS. Father’s Day will be June 16th so stay on the lookout for 
our craft for the dads☺. Now in the butterfly classroom we will be speaking 
about different types of sports which I think is a great way to get our kids up 
and ready for the summer. If you have any questions or concerns please feel 

free to ask Ms. Irene, Ms. Yvonne at (773)622-9433 ext. 23 

Bye-bye May and hello June! In the month of June the children will continue to 
work on number recognition by counting and going on number hunts throughout 

the classroom. We will start our unit of the life of a butterfly. There will be 
caterpillars in the classroom, the children will watch the caterpillar’s life cycle 
where they grow and turn into beautiful butterflies. There will also be summer 
activities that will be posted in the daily newsletter in LIFE CUBBY, so please 

stay on the lookout. We will gauge the children’s interest during these activities 
and may stay on one activity longer than others. Parents – regarding birthdays, 

you’re more than welcome to bring in treats for your child’s birthday that are store 
bought (all sugar and peanut free, cheese pizza can also be an alternative). Please 

make sure your child has clothing in their cubbies.



773-622-9433
5934 West Diversey Ave.
Chicago, IL 60639

Some photos From the month of MAY.

Some Stuff We Did


